
 

 

 

 

 

 

ENVISION ELON 2040 

 

 

Community Workshops - March 27th and March 29th. 
 
Tuesday, March 27th at 6:00pm to provide your input on 
the preliminary plans for the comprehensive plan project, 
Envision Elon 2040. 
 
 
Thursday, March 29th at 6:00pm the consultants will 
discuss the results of the feedback they have received.  
 
 
Please make plans to come out and participate in planning 
for the Town of Elon’s future. The meetings will be held at 
Beth Schmidt Park at 2150 Elon Park Dr., Elon, North 
Carolina in the Heritage Community Center.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information, please contact:  
Richard White or Kathleen Patterson 

(rwhite@ci.elon.nc.us) (kpatterson@ci.elon.nc.us) 
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